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Sarah Woodcock
HOATHLY ROAD, 4, HOATHLY ROAD, EAST GRINSTEAD, RH19 1RB

| Objection

The traffic on Imberhorne lane and the roads proposed by this already struggle with the volume. West
Hoathly Road is a narrow and twisty road and extremely dangerous for motor vehicles nevermind
lorries. Any pedestrians on the road have little or no room to remove themselves from traffic. Passing
on Imberhorne lane will also provide cause for concern as there is a high school and youngsters
roaming about at all times of the day, not to mention the playing fields and recreation ground that is
home to football clubs and the likes. The conditions of the roads are atrocious and the added stress of
heavy lorries travelling on the surface will create more holes and cracks which will not get repaired
until serious damage is done to several cars all making complaints to the local authority. East
Grinstead is limited in capacity to obtain access in and out of the town, the added traffic will hinder
travelling further and discourage visitors and economic growth within the town centre. This has already
been a turbulent year without more disruption to prevent economic investments and spending. These
are my personal reasons for objecting and I have lived in Edinburgh where it used to take me 45
minutes to travel 3 miles. East Grinstead is beginning to give the Capital a run for it's money. .
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